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Bowmore “Make It” Fair! Returns Saturday March 28 

 

The Bowmore "Make It!" Fair will be returning to Bowmore Road Public School on Saturday 

March 28, 2015, 11am-3pm in the Senior Gym.  

. 

BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

If you love DIY electronics, hack your own craft projects, or you’re just really good with 

cardboard, then the Bowmore MAKE IT! Fair wants you! 

 

EMAIL US TODAY! 

We'll send you more info on how you can participate with your very own table OR how you can 

volunteer to help our second annual event run smoothly.  

 

Contact us at bowmoremakeitfair@gmail.com 

Follow our Facebook page: facebook.com/bowmoremakeitfair 

 

 

 

Thank You For Making “Bowmore Rocks” 2015 Wonderful!  

mailto:bowmoremakeitfair@gmail.com


 

Well, another Bowmore Rocks is done and dusted and a good time was had by all. 

The committee would like to thank all parents who participated in this social event and braved 

the -24 temperatures to come and out dance! We will share the final fundraising tally in our next 

newsletter. In the meantime, we’d like to say thank you!  

 

Special thanks goes to the following: 

● The Byron Byng Royal Canadian Legion and Craig Oliver for being our partner for this 

event for the fourth consecutive year, donating space to help keep our overhead costs 

low and provide a walkable event for our community.                                                                                                                                         

● Our parent ticket distributors Nancy Botelho, Michelle Aarts, Erin Keaney, Dawn 

Chapman of Lazy Daisy Cafe, and Monica Curtis.  

● Our fantastic dad dj's, Jeff Wismer (DJ Wiz), Erik Doole (DJ Dual), and Shawn Malik (DJ 

Shaggy Malik). Their fine tunes kept us on the dance floor all evening long! . 

● Lionel Bebbington for his awesome ticket and flyer design 

● Special thanks to Jeff Wismer for organizing lighting and dj equipment through Spotlight 

AV. 

 

We are so pleased with the outcome of this event and the terrific attendance including many 

new faces. This year’s event was simplified (no silent auction, 50/50 draw, or raffles) with a 

stronger focus on bringing the community together to dance the night away. Thank you so very 

much again everyone. We hope you had fun. 

 

Lori Sears-Malik, Viviana Kohon, Melanie Kaye 

The Bowmore Rocks! Committee 

 

Upcoming Pizza Lunch Dates 

 

Friday, March 6th 

Friday, April 10th  

Friday, May 8th  

Thursday, June 4th 

 

 

Next School Council Meeting is Tuesday, March 31 

 

Meeting time: 6 – 8 pm in the senior school cafeteria 

Upcoming School Council meeting dates:  

● Thursday, May 7 

● Tuesday, June 9 (Tentative date for voting if a June meeting is needed) 

At each meeting, we provide free child care and pizza, to make it easier for all parents to attend. 

 

 

 



Did You Hear the News? 

 

Bowmore School Council is made up of parent volunteers who represent the voice of all parents 

at Bowmore Rd Jr & Sr Public School. We advise the principal on a variety of issues and 

activities affecting our school.  

 

We post about what's happening at Bowmore, share forms, and provide a Facebook page for 

you to ask questions. Here’s where to find us: 

 

●  Facebook page: Facebook.com/BowmoreSC 

●  Web site: BowmoreSC.com  

●  Email: bowmoresc@gmail.com 

●  E-News: Subscribe on the web site 

 

There's a world of information waiting for you.  


